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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines presents
its compliments to the Embassy of the Kingdom of Morocco in Saint Lucia with profound
sadness and expresses condolences to the Government of the Kingdom of Morocco on the
occurrence of the tragic Marrakesh earthquake on September 8™, 2023,

In this connection, the Ministry has the further honour to transmit the following condolence
message from the Government and People of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to the
Government and People of the Kingdom of Morocco.

BEGINS:

The Ministry on behalf of the Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, stands in
solidarity with the Government and People of the Kingdom of Morocco and extends
deepest condolences on the lives lost during the tragedy of the Marrakesh earthquake on
September 8™, 2023,

Our thoughts are with all those impacted by the tragedy that has befallen your nation. As
you deal with the fallout from this tragedy, we stand with you in solidarity and are
prepared to provide any help and support that may be required.

The Ministry also expresses its heartfelt sympathies and condolences to the families and
others who have lost loved ones due to this tragic event.

ENDS:

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Kingdom of Morocco in Saint Lucia, the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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